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Killamarsh Medical Practice 

Statement of Purpose 
At Killamarsh Medical Practice, our purpose is to deliver the highest standard of patient-

centred care, continually striving to improve our services and working practices to meet the 

evolving needs of our community. 

 

Our Aims and Objectives: 

1. Review and Improve Medical Working Practices and Services Provided 

We are committed to regularly reviewing and enhancing our clinical and administrative 

practices, including prescribing, disease management, referral processes, and all aspects of 

service provision and health promotion. Our goal is to ensure we provide the best possible 

care to every patient. 

 

2. Review Patient Education and Information 

We believe that patients should be empowered to make informed decisions about their 

health and care. We are dedicated to reviewing and improving the information and 

education we provide, ensuring patients are fully involved in decisions about their 

treatment and wellbeing. 

 

3. Improve Access to Clinical and Administrative Information 

We aim to optimise our use of information technology and paper handling systems, 

ensuring that clinical and administrative information is accessible, accurate, and delivered 

promptly to both clinicians and patients. This includes improving the flow of both individual 

patient data and aggregate practice data. 

 

4. Develop Relationships with Trusts, the Health Authority, and the Primary Care 

Network 

We actively seek to strengthen our partnerships with local Trusts, the Health Authority, and 

the Primary Care Network. By working collaboratively, we aim to influence and support 

improvements in both primary and secondary care, ensuring our patients receive the best 

possible care throughout their healthcare journey. 

 

5. Develop Our Staff and the Wider Primary Care Team 

We recognise and value the vital contributions of our staff and the wider primary care team. 

We are committed to supporting their ongoing development and involving them fully in the 

evolution of the practice and the care of our community. 

 

This statement reflects our ongoing commitment to quality, safety, and continuous 

improvement, ensuring that every patient receives compassionate, effective, and informed 

care. 


